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Comment - | strongly support expanding Medicaid. Good health care should not a privilege for the
wealthy. Just what would you have people do who cannot afford health insurance through the
exchange and do not qualify for Medicaid, as it is now? Do you really think having them get the most
expensive care in hospital emergency rooms, where they cannot be turned away (thank goodness), is
the answer? The Affordable Care Act is Law. Your vote to implement it will save lives and money. It is
common sense. | simply do not understand the thinking of people who are not only against expansion
but also against PPACA. Unless they, like most sensible people, support Single Payer health care,
which, unlike the ACA, is not welfare for insurance companies. But at least the ACA limits the MLR.
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